
Stop Lansing from Taking Away the City of Detroit’s Water 
Take A Stand & Let Your Voice Be Heard!!! 

(The Detroit Water System was Paid for by City 
Residents & is Owned by the City of Detroit!) 

 
Calling ALL Detroit Leaders, Pastors, 

Churches, Activists, & Residents 
 

Tell LANSING “Hands OFF Our WATER” 
Let’s STAND Together NOW: 

 
1.  Attend Press Conference Thursday,  January 27th @ 2 pm  in front 

of the Spirit of Detroit (CAYMC, corner of E. Jefferson & Wood-
ward) 

2. Attend Organizing Meeting immediately after Press Conference 
(about 3pm) in Council Member Watson’s Office, 13th FL  CAYMC 

3. Call Gov. Snyder’s Office 517–373-3400 and tell him to oppose the 
legislation 

4. Ask Your Church, Organization, & Block Club, to join the  
NO WATER Takeover Movement! 

5. Donate a BUS or drive a car to a Rally in Lansing, call to be a part 
of the Transportation Network, for More Information Contact 

    Detroit City Council Member Jo Ann Watson’s Office (313) 224-      
    4535 


